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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
Prayer: God of
love, help us see
each other with
kindness today.
Wonder: I wonder
what love looks like
when someone
feels left out.
Activity: Draw a
heart and write or
draw inside it
people who might
need extra care in
your
neighborhood.

2
Prayer: Jesus, you
welcomed
everyone. Show us
how to be
welcoming, too.
Wonder: I wonder
what it feels like to
be truly welcomed.
Activity: Make a
"Welcome" sign for
your home or front
yard in many
languages.

3
Prayer: Holy Spirit,
stir our hearts to
notice when
someone is
hurting.
 Wonder: I wonder
how we know
when someone
needs a friend.
 Activity: Bake or
prepare a simple
treat to deliver to a
neighbor or friend
who might be
feeling lonely.

4
Prayer: God, thank
you for making
each person
unique and
wonderful.
Wonder: I wonder
what makes each
person in our family
special.
Activity: Each
person shares one
thing they love
about every other
person at dinner.

5
Prayer: Creator
God, help us care
for the earth like a
precious gift.
Wonder: I wonder
how the earth feels
when we take care
of it.
Activity: Go on a
“trash walk” and
pick up litter
together, giving
thanks for the
beauty around you.

6
Prayer: God of
justice, give us
courage to speak
up when
something is
wrong.
Wonder: I wonder
what it feels like to
stand up for what’s
right.
Activity: Role-play
a situation where
someone is being
excluded and
practice how to
respond with
compassion.

7
Prayer: God of
peace, bring calm
to our hearts and
homes.
Wonder: I wonder
what peace feels
like in my body.
Activity: Take a
“peace pause”—sit
together in silence
for one minute,
then share how it
felt.

8
Prayer: Jesus, you
showed us how to
be brave and kind.
Help us do the
same.
Wonder: I wonder
what bravery looks
like in everyday life.
Activity: Each
person shares a
story of a time they
were brave, even if
they were scared.

9
Prayer: God, we
are your family.
Thank you for
making space for
everyone.
Wonder: I wonder
what kind of family
God dreams about.
Activity: Create a
“God’s Family”
collage with
drawings or
magazine cutouts
of many kinds of
people and
families.

10
Prayer: Loving
God, teach us to
listen with open
hearts.
Wonder: I wonder
what it feels like
when someone
truly listens to me.
Activity: Pair up
and take turns
listening to each
other talk for 2
minutes with no
interruptions.

11
Prayer: God of joy,
thank you for
laughter and play.
Wonder: I wonder
how joy and justice
go together.
Activity: Play a
favorite game
together, then talk
about how playing
fairly helps
everyone have fun.

12
Prayer: Jesus, help
us welcome those
who are different
from us.
Wonder: I wonder
how our world
changes when we
make room for
everyone.
Activity: Read a
book or watch a
video about
someone from a
different culture or
background, and
share what you
learned.

13
Prayer: Holy Spirit,
help us speak up
when someone is
treated unfairly.
Wonder: I wonder
how we can help
when we see
someone being
hurt.
Activity: Draw a
comic strip
showing a
superhero who
helps people feel
safe and included.

14
Prayer: God of all,
thank you for
making each
person with care
and love.
Wonder: I wonder
what God sees
when God looks at
us.
Activity: Use a
mirror to look at
yourselves and say:
“I am made in
God’s image” out
loud together.

15
Prayer: Creator
God, you made
each of us with
your love.
Wonder: I wonder
where I can see
God’s image in the
people around me.
Activity: Take a
“God’s Image
Walk” — go for a
walk and name the
beauty and dignity
in every person you
pass.

16
Prayer: Jesus, you
saw people who
were often
ignored. Help us
see them, too.
Wonder: I wonder
who Jesus would
sit with at school or
at the park.
Activity: Draw a
table and fill it with
names or pictures
of people you'd
want to invite to
eat with Jesus.

17
Prayer: God, give
us eyes to notice
when someone
needs a friend.
Wonder: I wonder
what small things
we can do to make
someone feel seen
and loved.
Activity: Make
“You are loved”
notes or drawings
and hide them
around your home,
church, or
neighborhood.

18
Prayer: God of
wonder, help us
see the holy in
everyday moments.
Wonder: I wonder
if I’ve ever met
someone who was
a surprise gift from
God.
Activity: Share
about someone
who changed your
life in a big or small
way, and consider
sending them a
thank you
message.

19
Prayer: God of
freedom, we
remember your
children who have
suffered and
fought for justice.
Wonder: I wonder
how we can honor
the freedom of
others with our
lives.
Activity: Read or
watch a story
about Juneteenth.
Light a candle
together and pray
for freedom for all
people.

20
Prayer: Loving
Spirit, remind us
that everyone
belongs in your
story.
Wonder: I wonder
who still needs to
hear that they
belong.
Activity: Make a
“You Belong” sign
or chalk art for your
driveway, church,
or playground.

21
Prayer: God, thank
you for the people
who remind us we
are never alone.
Wonder: I wonder
who has made me
feel most at home
in my life.
Activity: Have
each person draw
or describe
someone who has
shown them
hospitality or care.
Then say a prayer
of thanks for that
person.

22
Prayer: Jesus, you
are the Prince of
Peace. Show us
how to bring peace
wherever we go.
Wonder: I wonder
what peace feels
like deep in my
heart.
Activity: Create a
“peace corner” in
your home with
soft pillows,
calming items, or
peaceful artwork
where anyone can
go when they need
to feel calm.

23
Prayer: God of
shalom, help us
heal what is broken
in our world.
Wonder: I wonder
what it means to
be a peacemaker,
not just a
peacekeeper.
Activity: Learn a
simple breathing or
calming practice
together and use it
when tensions rise.

24
Prayer: Holy Spirit,
plant seeds of
gentleness in our
words today.
Wonder: I wonder
how words can
hurt or heal.
Activity: Choose
kind words to say
to each person in
your family today
and notice how it
feels.

25
Prayer: God, let
our bodies be used
for building love,
not harm.
Wonder: I wonder
how my body can
be a helper.
Activity: Trace
your hands or feet
on paper and write
inside ways your
body can help
others.

26
Prayer: Jesus,
teach us to forgive
and ask for
forgiveness.
Wonder: I wonder
why it’s sometimes
hard to say “I’m
sorry.”
Activity: Practice
saying “I’m sorry”
and “I forgive you”
with stuffed
animals or dolls
through pretend
play.

27
Prayer: God of
community, thank
you for neighbors
near and far.
Wonder: I wonder
how we can be
good neighbors to
people we don’t
know.
Activity: Write a
card or draw a
picture and deliver
it anonymously to a
neighbor’s mailbox
or doorstep.

28
Prayer: God, fill
our hearts with
peace so it can
spill out into the
world.
Wonder: I wonder
how one peaceful
heart can change a
whole room.
Activity: Have a
“quiet hour” as a
family with no
screens, just
books, art, music,
or rest.

29
Prayer:
Storytelling God,
thank you for
writing love into
every part of our
lives.
Wonder: I wonder
how my story fits
into God’s big
story.
Activity: As a
family, create a
“family faith story
timeline” with
moments where
you’ve seen love,
justice, and
belonging come
alive.

30
Prayer: God of
yesterday, today,
and tomorrow,
thank you for being
with us this whole
month.
Wonder: I wonder
where I saw God
this month.
Activity: Light a
candle and take
turns sharing your
favorite prayer,
question, or
activity from June.
Say a simple
“thank you” prayer
together to close
the month.



July 2025

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
Prayer: God of
liberation, thank
you for the
freedom to love
and care for others.
Wonder: I wonder
what it means to
be free in God’s
love.
Activity: Create a
“freedom flag”
using paper or
fabric that shows
what love and
justice look like in
your family or
community.

2
Prayer: Jesus, you
invited people to
follow you in love
and courage. Help
us do the same.
Wonder: I wonder
how Jesus teaches
us to use our
freedom wisely.
Activity: Act out or
read a Bible story
where someone
chooses love or
justice even when
it’s hard (e.g., the
Good Samaritan).

3
Prayer: God, thank
you for people
throughout history
who made bold
choices for justice.
Wonder: I wonder
what it takes to
change something
unfair.
Activity: Learn
about a freedom
fighter or justice-
seeker in history,
then draw or write
what you admire
about them.

4
Prayer: God of all
nations, help us
celebrate with joy
and remember that
freedom means
caring for one
another.
Wonder: I wonder
how we can make
sure everyone gets
to be free.
Activity: Make a
red, white, and
blue “freedom
chain” out of
paper. On each
link, write a way
we can help others
live freely and fully.

5
Prayer: Spirit of
love, teach us that
real freedom is
found in loving our
neighbors well.
Wonder: I wonder
what it means to
be free to serve
others.
Activity: Do one
act of service
together as a family
—clean a shared
space, help a
neighbor, or
donate to a local
need.

6
Prayer: God, help
us be free from fear
and full of faith.
Wonder: I wonder
what helps me feel
brave when I’m
afraid.
Activity: Each
person writes
down one fear and
one hope, then
gently place them
in a “God jar” as a
way of letting go
and trusting.

7
Prayer: Jesus, you
set people free
through healing,
love, and truth. Set
us free, too.
Wonder: I wonder
what parts of
myself still need
God’s healing
freedom.
Activity: Using
playdough, art, or
journaling, create
something that
shows what it feels
like to be fully free
and fully loved.

8
Prayer: Generous
God, you give us
more than enough
love to share.
Wonder: I wonder
what it means that
God’s love never
runs out.
Activity: Make a
“love loaf” or
simple bread
together, and share
some with a
neighbor or
someone in need.

9
Prayer: Jesus, you
shared food with
everyone. Help us
do the same.
Wonder: I wonder
why meals are such
an important part
of God’s story.
Activity: Invite
someone new to
share a meal,
snack, or picnic—
even if it's just in
your backyard or
on a video call.

10
Prayer: God of
abundance, thank
you for the beauty
of creation.
Wonder: I wonder
how nature shows
us what it means to
trust there is
enough.
Activity: Go
outside and find
examples of
abundance—
flowers, leaves,
clouds, insects—
and give thanks
aloud for each one.

11
Prayer: Holy Spirit,
help us share what
we have with open
hearts.
Wonder: I wonder
what it feels like to
share something
that matters to me.
Activity: Each
person chooses
one item they care
about (a toy, book,
piece of clothing)
to give away with
love.

12
Prayer: God, help
us believe that we
are already
enough, just as we
are.
Wonder: I wonder
what God sees in
me that is already
good.
Activity: Write
affirmations on
sticky notes and
place them around
your home (e.g., “I
am loved,” “I am
kind,” “I am
brave”).

13
Prayer: God of
justice, help us
notice when
someone doesn’t
have enough and
respond with love.
Wonder: I wonder
how we can make
sure everyone has
what they need.
Activity: Make a
list as a family of
things you can do
to support people
who are hungry,
homeless, or in
need—and choose
one to act on this
week.

14
Prayer: Jesus,
thank you for
feeding our hearts
and our bodies.
Wonder: I wonder
what it means to
be “fed” by love
and hope.
Activity: As you
eat today, take
time to name aloud
or write down
things that “feed
your spirit”—things
that bring joy, love,
or comfort.

15
Prayer: Creator
God, thank you for
making us creative
like you.
Wonder: I wonder
what my
imagination says
about who God is.
Activity: Have a
“creation station”
time—set out art
supplies,
recyclables, or
nature items and
create something
new together.

16
Prayer: God, you
made the world so
beautiful. Help us
see beauty in
ordinary things.
Wonder: I wonder
what beauty looks
like to God.
Activity: Take
photos or draw five
“ordinary” things
that are actually
beautiful when you
really look at them.

17
Prayer: Holy Spirit,
inspire us with new
ideas that bring
love and joy.
Wonder: I wonder
what kinds of ideas
God puts in our
hearts.
Activity: Invent
something as a
family—a new
board game, a silly
song, or a fun
snack. Give it a
creative name!

18
Prayer: Jesus,
thank you for the
stories you told
that still speak to
us today.
Wonder: I wonder
what stories God is
telling through our
lives.
Activity: Create a
family storybook
using paper or a
blank notebook.
Everyone adds a
page with a
drawing or
memory.

19
Prayer: God, help
us use our voices
to share truth,
kindness, and
courage.
Wonder: I wonder
what my voice can
do in the world.
Activity: Record a
video, voice memo,
or message where
each person shares
something hopeful
to encourage
someone else.

20
Prayer: Maker of
the stars, thank you
for the mystery of
your creation.
Wonder: I wonder
how the stars
remind us of how
big and close God
is at the same time.
Activity: Stargaze
tonight if weather
allows—or look up
space images
together and
whisper a prayer of
awe.

21
Prayer: God of
surprises, thank
you for giving us
the power to
imagine new
possibilities.
Wonder: I wonder
how imagination
helps make the
world more just
and kind.
Activity: Imagine a
“new world”
together. What
would it be like?
What would
schools, parks,
churches, and
homes feel like?

22
Prayer: Loving
God, help us slow
down and listen for
your still, small
voice.
Wonder: I wonder
what God’s voice
sounds like in my
life.
Activity: Take 5
minutes of quiet
together—indoors
or outside. Then
share: What did
you notice? What
did you feel?

23
Prayer: Jesus, you
listened with love.
Teach us to do the
same.
Wonder: I wonder
how it feels when
someone really
listens to me.
Activity: Play a
listening game:
one person tells a
short story, and
others try to repeat
it back as closely
as possible.

24
Prayer: God of
wisdom, open our
ears to voices that
are often ignored.
Wonder: I wonder
whose voices we
need to listen to
more closely.
Activity: Read a
book or watch a
video created by
someone from a
different
background.
Reflect on what
you learned.

25
Prayer: Spirit of
truth, speak to us
through stories and
silence, people
and places.
Wonder: I wonder
how God speaks to
us without using
words.
Activity: Go on a
“sacred silence”
walk—no talking,
just noticing what’s
around you. Share
what stood out
afterward.

26
Prayer: God, help
us hear the cries of
those who are
hurting.
Wonder: I wonder
how we can
respond when we
hear someone in
pain.
Activity: Make a
list of people or
places you know
that are hurting.
Light a candle and
pray for them
together.

27
Prayer: Jesus, help
us notice when you
are near.
Wonder: I wonder
when I’ve felt close
to God even if I
didn’t have words
for it.
Activity: Create
“God Is Near”
cards—draw or
write about
moments when
you’ve felt God's
presence.

28
Prayer: Holy One,
help us listen not
just with our ears
but with our hearts.
Wonder: I wonder
what my heart
might hear from
God today.
Activity: Sit in a
circle and pass
around a heart-
shaped object.
Whoever holds it
can say something
they think God
might want the
family to hear
today.

29
Prayer: God of
growth, thank you
for helping us learn
and change
together.
Wonder: I wonder
how I’ve grown this
summer—in my
heart, in my spirit,
in my love.
Activity: Look
through photos,
journal entries, or
memories from the
past two months.
Each person shares
something they’re
proud of.

30
Prayer: Jesus, you
walked with your
friends and taught
them on the way.
Walk with us, too.
Wonder: I wonder
what it means to
follow Jesus as a
family.
Activity: Go on a
family walk. As you
walk, take turns
saying ways you’ve
seen God at work
in one another this
summer.

31
Prayer: Holy Spirit,
thank you for all
the moments of
love, wonder, and
connection this
month.
Wonder: I wonder
where God will
meet us next.
Activity: Light a
candle together.
Sit in a circle and
say one word of
thanks for
something in July.


